From: Adams, Quenjana 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 3:14 PM
To: Keane, Erin
Cc: Superfine, Richard; Richardson, Brian
Subject: Gift

From: Adams, Quenjana 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 3:12 PM
To: 'dan.widawsky@cityofchicago.org'; 'daniel.widawsky@cityofchicago.org'
Cc: Superfine, Richard; Richardson, Brian
Subject: Gift

Hello,

Today we received, on behalf of the City, Garrett popcorn for the Holiday from the Chicago Tribune company and Clear Channel Outdoor.  The tins (3) of popcorn will be available to the public via CDPH’s lobby area.  

Quenjana Adams
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